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Montreal, January 5th, 2009  
 
 
Mr. Marco Arpino  
Director  
Anti-Doping Department, CONI-NADO  
Stadio Olimpico - Curva Sud - Gate 23  
00194 Rome, Italy  
 
Subject:  Compliance with the 2009 World Anti-Doping Code 
 
Dear Mr. Arpino,  
 
Thank you for submitting a revised copy of the CONI anti-doping rules and giving us 
the opportunity to provide you with our comments. We have reviewed your rules and 
are happy to inform you that they are now in line with the 2009 World Anti-Doping 
Code.  
 
This correspondence therefore constitutes your assurance that the CONI anti-doping 
rules are in line with the 2009 World Anti-Doping Code.  
 
After this important step, it is fundamental that the CONI enforces its regulations in 
accordance with the 2009 World Anti-Doping Code. If you require any assistance in 
enforcing your anti-doping rules or programs, please do not hesitate to contact us 
at:  
 

Emiliano.Simonelli@wada-ama.org or by fax +1 514 904 4450 
 
We thank you once again for your efforts in this legal exercise and continued 
commitment to drug-free sport. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

               
Rune Andersen    Emiliano Simonelli   
Director     Senior Manager - Code Compliance  
Standards and Harmonization  Standards and Harmonization 
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